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DATE: November 28, 2023 

UPDATES TO PROVINCIAL ADULT ORTHOPEDIC AND SPINE REFERRAL PATHWAY 

June 5, 2024 

• Updated design of referral pathway to include links to individual reasons for referral. 

• Updated process for spine reasons for referral to reflect send direct to specialist in Calgary and Edmonton Zones. 
• Updated mandatory information for carpal tunnel to align with decisions made in the clinical pathway space. This 

includes the removal of electrodiagnostic studies as mandatory information and the new direction for these referrals 
to have a detailed letter outlining the symptoms associated with this condition that the patient is experiencing. 

• Updated hand and wrist process in Calgary zone to reflect collaborative distribution between Orthopedic and Plastic 
Surgery.  

• Linked new clinical pathway for carpal tunnel. 
• Linked new clinical pathway for low back pain. 
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